
  

Your health record with your GP practice is held 
securely on their electronic system. 

In order for us to treat you at the GP Hub, our 
doctors and nurses need to be able to have access to 

your full health record. 

When you book an appointment with the GP Hub 
through your practice, you will be asked to consent 

to allow the doctor/nurse at the GP Hub to view your 
health records, in the same way as the doctors and 

nurses at your own practice. 

 

If we do not have your consent to 
view your health records, we will 
not be able to see you in the GP 

PATIENT CONSENT TO RECORD SHARING


